Parnjit Sinﬂh

From: lona Gibson <

Sent: 20 February 2022 14:12

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Application no. 2021/3225/P
Dear Sir.

| wish to object to the above Application. My reasons are as follows:

1. Mass, density and great height of propased buildings. This will seriously interrupt and

spoil views from the Heath, especially from Parliament Hill which is such a popular and important viewing
position.

2. Great density of development and lack of green space for the huge number of people who will be living an
and working there. This will mean that crowds of them will naturally flow onto the Heath and thus

overcrowd the area, particularly again, Parliament Hill, causing inevitable degradation.

3. Generally the peace and wild countryside character of the Heath, at present so important to Londoners
will be very much compromised by such an excessively overdense Development

Kindly take these objections into account.

lona Gibson. R.I.B.A.



